Westwood SEPAC

SPECIAL EDUCATION PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL

SEPAC Updates: Fall Reopening

SEPAC Online Parent Meeting 8/4: Postponed to make room for Principal "Chats"

Principal "Virtual Parent Chats" for General Education: These will be happening between
now and Tuesday 8/4. Principals will communicate directly with families with the dates and
times for these forums.

School Committee Meeting 8/6 at 7:00pm. The school committee will be voting on
Westwood's learning model for Fall reopening. This meeting can be watched live or recorded on
YouTube here: http://www.westwood.k12.ma.us/district/school-committee/

Westwood SEPAC Parent Forum for Fall reopening 8/11: This will be a forum to provide an
update on the district’s proposed plans for reopening and how they specifically relate to WPS
students on IEP and 504 plans, to gather questions from parents/caregivers of students on
IEP/504 plans, and answer as many of these questions as possible with the information we have
at this point in time. Next week you will receive a message from the district that will allow you to
RSVP to the Forum and to gather questions you may have that you would like addressed at the
Forum. This meeting is hosted by the district and will not be on the regular SEPAC Zoom
platform.

Next Regular SEPAC Zoom Meeting Date: Tuesday 8/25 from 7:30-8:30pm

We will continue with our bi-weekly meetings which consist of SEPAC business, district updates
and parent/caregiver support. Please RSVP to via email for the Zoom link or check the
Facebook Group where the link will be posted the day of the meeting.

Westwood Face Masks/Coverings to Support SEPAC : Downey PTO has generously offered
to share the proceeds of this donation with Westwood SEPAC. Please place your orders by
Sunday August 9th. Click Here To Order

Please visit our website at www.westwoodsepac.org periodically for information and events.

Join our closed Facebook Group: Westwood SEPAC-Special Education Parent Advisory Council
To volunteer, questions, or submit ideas email: westwoodsepac@gmail.com
Westwood SEPAC Board Members: Megan Brenk & Kerry Aglugub, Co-Chairs ¢ Aravind Movva & Liz Polin, Co-
Secretaries ¢ Jennifer Ellis & Jared Jones, Co-Treasurers

Westwood SEPAC www.westwoodsepac.org
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